
Creating Dynamic Futures 
 

Student Achievement       •       High Expectations       •       Strong Relationships 
 

 
 

Warren Consolidated Schools 
31300 Anita 

Warren, MI 48093 
1-888-4WCS-KIDS 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 8, 2017 
 
Warren Consolidated Schools Celebrates School Board Recognition Month 
in January 
 
Warren, MI – Warren Consolidated Schools recognizes the month of January as School Board 
Recognition month. 
 
The observance of School Board Recognition Month is an opportunity to acknowledge a special 
group of volunteer elected officials in education. 
 
“Our school board members dedicate countless hours to attending meetings, school functions, 
and other district related activities,” Superintendent of Schools Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. said. 
“We proudly join the community in saluting these education advocates as they provide vision 
and leadership for student achievement, academic programs, district funding and school 
facilities.”  
 
Across the state of Michigan, more than 4,100 school board members dedicate countless hours 
of hard work to improving education for Michigan children. They develop policies, oversee the 
district’s annual budget, and make tough decisions that help shape the future of the education 
system.  
 
The Warren Consolidated Schools Board of Education will be honored at the January 17 board 
meeting to celebrate School Board Recognition Month. 
 
The following individuals serve Warren Consolidated Schools: 
Susan G. Trombley, President 
Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Vice President 
Susan Kattula, Secretary 
Brian White, Treasurer 
Leah A. Berdy, Trustee 
Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee 
Carl Weckerle, Trustee 
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For more information contact: 
Renee Burch 
Public Relations Specialist 
586.698.4044 
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